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Comments: Draft Wild and Scenic Suitability Report Comments

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forests,

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forest, 

 

 

I am writing to ask that all 89 streams that you have found eligible for Wild and Scenic designation remain

protected as eligible in the new forest plan. 

 

Water is our greatest resource. Removing protections opens our waterways up to abusive behavior. When we

drain our streams and contaminate our water we reduce sustainability in our region for flora, fauna and human

life. Please explain succinctly and in layman's terms why removing protections is good for Idaho in the long run. I

am not interested in hearing about the short-term gains. I want to learn about the long-term benefits. How will my

children, grandchildren and great grandchildren benefit from these streams losing their protections?

 

Thank you in advance for providing further clarification and thank you for receiving my comments. 

 

Sincerely,

Sacha Jackson

Mccall, ID 83638

sachajxn@gmail.com

 


